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student learning, expanded research capacity, reinforcing a sense of belonging and a 
commitment to service. Over the course of her term as dean, the Schulich School of Law has 
made significant inroads in these areas. Dean Cameron has also developed a reputation as a 
valued mentor and support to junior faculty and a champion for the School's significant 
investments in equity, diversity, inclusion and accessibility including faculty recruitment and 
new mandatory courses in Aboriginal and Indigenous Law in Context and African Nova Scotian 
Legal History & Issues and Critical Race Theory. Her leadership within the School of Law and as 
a valued colleague in senior administration will be missed.  

Dean Cameron will be ending her term as dean on July 1, 2023 as scheduled. I would like to 
extend gratitude to Dr. Lucie Guibault, Professor of Law and Associate Dean Academic in the 
School of Law, who has generously agreed to serve as acting dean until Sarah’s arrival in 
August.  

Sincerely,   

Frank Harvey 
Provost and Vice-President Academic 

 
  


